
     We would like to thank 
Sue Schmidt for offering 
these wonderful classes.  
Each week we had two 
lessons leaning the basics 
of Japanese flower 
arranging.  Sue provided all 
the material and flowers… 
from miniature vases to 
several sizes of dishes and 
a wide variety of flowers. 
Each participant was given 
a three ring binder with 
information and diagrams to 
review at home, and each 
week we went home with 
extra flowers to practice 
with.  It was so much fun!
     Thank you Sue!

Ikebana Classes 
Feb 3rd, 10th, 

 24th & March 3rd 
2025



Some of our 
arrangements

   Large arrangements  
                    &  
              Miniatures 


